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Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers,      14th May 2025 

Subject: May Half Term Revision Sessions 2025 – Important Information 

I am pleased to share details of our May Half Term Revision Sessions 2025 at St. Dunstan’s 

School. These sessions have been carefully designed to focus on key areas of each exam, 

providing students with targeted support as they prepare for their upcoming GCSEs. 

Revision Schedule 

 

Our Easter revision sessions were a glowing success this year and we have noticed a real 

positive difference in the students who attended these sessions. We strongly encourage 

students to attend all eligible sessions. 

Important Information for Students 

● Arrival: Students should arrive at the reception 10 minutes before their session begins—

8:50 AM for morning sessions and 12:20 PM for afternoon sessions. A staff member will 

escort them to their session. 

 

● Dress Code & Supplies: School uniform is not required. Students should bring water 

and a packed lunch if attending for the whole day. 

 

Sign-Up & Attendance 

To help us plan effectively, parents are required to sign their child up for sessions in advance 

via a Google Form (link attached to the email). Attendance is recommended for all subjects 

that your child takes. If your child is unable to attend due to illness, please inform us in advance 

to avoid any safeguarding concerns, as our attendance team will follow up on absences. 

Please could you complete the google form by Monday 19 May. 

If you have any questions or require further support, please don’t hesitate to contact me 

directly. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. T Armstrong 

tvickersarmstrong@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk  

Assistant Headteacher 

St. Dunstan’s School 
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